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Summary:

E.G. Fourie of the South African Department for Foreign Affairs writes to Charge
d’Affaires Donald Sole about recent developments in the South African nuclear problem.
He informs Sole that earlier that year the Government of Iran, through the British
Embassy in Tehran, requested that Iranian engineers be sent to South Africa for training
in uranium prospecting and extradition.
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